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REPORT ON OPEN DAY MEET DAIL - 2022 

(Sharing for caring) 

    The Open Day Meet for the Parents of DAIL was organised, on 

26/08/2022 and       about 22 Parents of Clients and Trainees with disabilities 

have Participated. 

   DAIL Team Participated: 

Name of Staffs Designation 

Dr.K.Balabaskar Lecturer 

Shr. J. V. Subbaraman Rehabilitation Officer 

Mr. Pratap Karasala Clinical staff (Senior level) 

Shri. D. Gunasekar Rehabilitation officer 

Mrs. C. Mala Vocational Instructor 

 

 Mrs. C. Mala, Voc. Instructor, wished warm welcome to the parent's 

participated and shared on the objectives of the meet, responsibilities 

of the parents with reference to feedback mechanism and the 

significance of Joint approach of parent & Dail in monitoring progress 

of the clients. 

   



 

 Shri. D. Gunasekar, Rehabilitation Officer spoke to the approach to be 

handled where in added the Communication, Consistency & 

Collaboration in the Holistic Management of Adults with Multiple 

Disabilities, also high lightened the Monitoring of Skill Development, 

Further care on short and long term goals with special reference to 

IVEP to respective client. 

 

 



 To, next the spoke of SCPWD certified various SIPDA courses of 6 

months’ duration, as requested by the parents, shared the experiences 

on job fairs in which the DAIL trainees participated. 

 Dr.K. Balabaskar – Lecturer-AIL in the Chairperson address, enlighten 

the participants on the significance of the meet, need of the concept, 

and the benefits of the outcome, following commenced interaction 

session with the participants, The Parents well ignited with the concept 

that in turn facilitated a sound interaction. 

 

 While the Session went on the recent employment notifications and 

growing opportunities under 4% job reservation the parents 

appreciated, the DAIL for the exclusive job coaching facilitating 

towards enhanced competence & performance of their wards and 

thanked the management for such a pin pointed career focus. The 

continued spread of such notifications by DAIL via WhatsApp was 

also reviewed. 



  

 

 

 Each and Every such arisen was noted by Mrs. Mala Vocational 

Instructor, for further Evaluation. 

 The Parents placed their gratitude for introducing a platform of 

Monthly Meet focusing on the enhanced development of their wards 

and interaction with parents. 

 

The Programme Concluded with a Vote of Thanks by 

Mrs. C. Mala, Vocational Instructor DAIL. 
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